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	CONVENTION ON LONG-RANGE 

TRANSBOUNDARY AIR POLLUTION

TFMM workshop 

on the implementation of the EMEP monitoring strategy

Oslo, 22–24 November 2004


FIRST ANNOUNCEMENT

EMEP Task Force on Measurements and Modelling (TFMM) and Norwegian Institute for Air Research (NILU) have the pleasure to announce a TFMM workshop on the implementation of the EMEP monitoring strategy.
The workshop will be held in Oslo, at the Norwegian Pollution Control Agency's premises.
The Workshop will start in the morning of Monday 22 November 2004.
The objective of the workshop is to discuss methodologies and technical requirements needed to implement the level 2 and level 3 activities defined by the EMEP monitoring strategy. Emphasis will be on topics like size resolved aerosol chemistry, gas/particle distribution of semi-volatile nitrogen species, EC and OC determination and methodologies for VOC determination.

The workshop is mainly addressing needs in relation to supersite activities being initiated nationally. International experts in the various fields will be invited for main presentations, but participants are invited to present papers related to the topics mentioned.

Expected output:

Advice to Parties on methodologies

Proposal for methodologies and SOPs to be included in the EMEP manual.

The workshop will be held in parallel with the 9th EIONET Workshop on Air Quality Management and Assessment.
A half-day common session devoted to air quality monitoring strategies in Europe will be organized in the framework of these workshops to highlight the main requirements in the AQ monitoring efforts in Europe. The workshops will be held in separate rooms at the same venue.

The workshop will include a visit to NILU's laboratories.
